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Veterinary Advice

Due to the recent active strains of virusinfections in some countries
and because of stricter biosecurity measurements we would like to
advice you to measure and record the temperature of your horse(s)
twice daily (morning and evening) at least the last five days prior to

- arrival at the competition and bring in this record together with the

FEl-passport to the ,,Examination on Arrival“,

The monitoring and recording of the temperatures should be
continued each day during the competition and the record visible
placed in front of your horsebox in the stables.

Please don’t bring in horses from affected areas and horses, that
had temperatures over 38.2Cin or over the last days!
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